
 

15th October 2024 

 

ZIM Container Service Pacific – Port Omission 

 

Dear ZIM Customer, 

We would like to update you that ZIM BANGKOK 8, E, will omit Kingston due to operational 

reason. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience and understanding in this 

matter. 

Schedule is now updated on ZIM’s website.  

For additional information, please contact your local ZIM Customer Service or Sales 

Representative.  

 

Sincerely, 

ZIM Integrated Shipping 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.zim.com/

